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Greetings, and thank you once again for presenting at the 2012 STEMtech Conference in Kansas City! Your willingness to
share your experiences and your institution’s programs and practices helped make STEMtech a meaningful event for
participants. As editor of League publications, | invite you to submit a manuscript to the League based on your
presentation. The League publishes an issue of Leadership Abstracts, Learning Abstracts, and [nnovation Showcase each
month; click on a title to access that publication’s author guidelines. To submit a manuscript, email it as a Word
document to me at wilson@league.org.

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact me at wilson@league.org or 480-705-
8200, ext. 238.

Again, thank you for presenting at STEMtech!

Kind regards,
Cynthia

Cynthia Wilson, Ed.D.

Vice President, Learning and Research

League for Innovation in the Community College
1333 S. Spectrum Blvd., Suite 210

Chandler, AZ 85286

wilson@Ieague.org

Voice: (480) 705-8200 x 238

Fax: (480) 705-8201
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